
June 19, 1995

                               TAIPA Bulletin No. 25

To All Member Companies, Producers and Finance Companies:

Acceptable Applications Effective July 17, 1995

Please be advised that all applications received in the office of the Texas
Automobile Insurance Plan Association July 17, 1995, and thereafter must
strictly conform to all submission requirements outlined in the Plan of
Operation.

In keeping with Section 6.A.1 of the TAIPA Plan of Operation, we will not
accept an application that does not include an original manual signature of
the applicant (as well as initials where required).  We will accept legible xerox
copies and computer generated applications from authorized vendors, as long
as the applicant and producer signatures are originals.  We will no longer
accept faxed applications, as they do not provide the original manual
signatures.

We request your assistance in this matter.

Very truly yours,

Bobby W. White
Association Manager
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